Message from SEPTA Advisory Committee, (SAC) Chairs,

Hello, SAC members and general public,

We regret to inform you that the March 9, 2023, SAC meeting is canceled. SEPTA Advisory Committee is reorganizing and revamping how SAC will be conducted. we hope to have these meetings back up and going in the near future. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Best,

Latoya Maddox-SAC chair
Colmon Holmes-Vice Chair
Heather Shanefield-Secretary 
Liam Dougherty- Assistant Secretary




